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Circular  

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from RKLGIS fraternity!!! 

I hope this message finds you well. 

We would like to extend our heartfelt thanks for your participation and support during the Academic Fest 

held on August 17, 2024, at RKLGIS. Your presence and encouragement were greatly appreciated and 

played a significant role in the success of the event. 

The Academic Fest is a cherished initiative that began in 2019, conceived by our esteemed Dr. Pushkar 

Choubey Sir. As the pioneers of this event, we are dedicated to creating a dynamic platform that not only 

celebrates academic achievements but also plays a crucial role in shaping our students' futures. By 

providing opportunities to explore diverse fields and interests, we aim to ignite a passion for learning and 

guide our students in their career explorations. 

To help us continually improve and provide the best experiences for our students and their families, we 

kindly request your feedback. Your insights are invaluable in understanding what worked well and 

identifying areas where we can make future events even better. 

Please take a few moments to complete the attached feedback form by clicking the following link: 
Academic Fest Feedback Form. The form is brief and should only take a few minutes to fill out. Your 

honest feedback is highly valued, and we thank you in advance for your time and input. 

If you have any additional comments or suggestions, please feel free to include them in the form. 

Thank you once again for your continued support and involvement. We look forward to your valuable 

feedback and to seeing you at our future events. 

 

Warm regards, 

RKLGIS 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfU0L593Ze1t3hy6Y72QtyhbrvZrFZqMChSF545J-828NKyBA/viewform

